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HOUSING SUPPORT COMMITTEE MEETING

“Southeastern” Regional Committee

NC Balance of State Continuum of Care
Meeting Minutes from May 21, 2014
In Attendance:

Rhoda Emanuel, Eastpointe, Regional Lead
Darlene Jacobs, RCCCC
Barbie J. Hunt, Regional Alternate
Gayle Fernandez, RCCDC

Catherine Baker, DSS

Audrey Lovett, DSS

Introductions and Call to Order:

The meeting was called to order by Rhoda Emanuel, Regional Lead, of the Southeastern Regional Committee an attendee introductions were made.
Approval of Meeting Minutes:

The minutes from the April 16, 2014 meeting were reviewed and approved by committee.
BoS Steering Committee Meeting Updates from 5-21-2014:
Rhoda presented a brief summary of the Balance of State and the CoC committee meeting.  Rhoda advised attendees that minutes of BoS Steering Committee meeting are available online as well.  
Presentation on Health Fair Project by Barbie Hunt and Darlene Jacobs:

Barbie presented rough draft copies of documents to be used during the upcoming Health Fair Project.  Darlene reported the progress made in planning the Health Fair.  Darlene, Rhoda, and Barbie delegated tasks to be completed in the planning process.  Darlene reported current availability of volunteers and donations. Next Health Fair Planning Meeting will take place on 5/27/14 at 10:00am at Eastpointe.  
Presentation on Coordinated Assessment by Rhoda Emanuel:

Rhoda shared a Coordinated Assessment handout provided by Balance of State.  Handout included the BoS Coordinated Assessment Vision Statement and the system by which “CA” will be implemented.  The handout also detailed the anticipated timeline for CA.  Rhoda presented the “Prezi” 20 minute instructional video presentation.  Content of the video included the: The CoC/BoS structure, Access = centralized or decentralized, Assessment = 3 part tool, and Referral = process to be determined in coordinated assessment planning.
ANNOUNCEMENTS/UPDATES From Each Agency:
Gayle Fernandez mentioned ongoing assistance available from the Foreclosure Prevention fund.  DSS reported business as usual.  Darlene Jacobs reported ongoing services as well as the upcoming 6/26/14 Health Fair at RCCCC.  

ADJOURNMENT:

Meeting was adjourned by Rhoda at 12:20.  The next meeting is scheduled for June 18, 2014 at 11:00 am at Eastpointe of Lumberton.
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